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From: Elizabeth Graser-Lindsey <egraserlindsey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 3:53 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103/104

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Senators: 
When livestock production exceeds the scale and the practices of normal farming and becomes industrial (like CAFOs or 
confined agricultural feeding operations) they impact the neighborhood and community more like industry and not like 
traditional farming.  They emit odor and fumes that harm people and harm property values.  They need special 
regulation.  Right to farm laws should not apply to them because they are not farming in the traditional sense and they 
cause real danger to people and communities. 
Elizabeth Graser-Lindsey 
Beavercreek, OR  97004   


